SIR THOMAS RICH'S SCHOOL

Oakleaze, Gloucester

Bl (L8

Year 8 Parents' Consultation Evening on Tuesday 25 June

Dear Parents/Carers
Year 8 Parents' Consultation Evening

Further to my previous emails regarding the Year 8 Parents’ Consultation Evenings on Tuesday 25 June, you may like
to know that we will lift the restriction on the number of appointments you are able to book from the end of the
School day tomorrow (Thursday).

There are still appointments available with some teachers and should you wish to make additional appointments you
may do so until midnight on 24 June.

Yours sincerely
David Dempsey

ASSISTANT HEADTEACHER

SIR THOMAS RICH'S

Oakleaze Gloucester G2 OLF
01452 338400
info@strs.org.uk

www.strschool.co.uk
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